
KNOX COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

  The Knox County Board of Commissioners met in Public Hearing on 

Monday, May 16, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the Main Assembly Room of the City-

County Building, Main Street.  Those members present were Commissioners 

Smith, Ownby, Schoonmaker, Anders, Busler, Wright, Brown, Thomas and 

Brantley.  Commissioners McKenzie and Broyles were absent from the meeting.   

Also present were Mr. Richard Armstrong, Knox County Law Director, Mr. Chris 

Caldwell, Knox County Finance Director, Mr. Michael Grider, Communications 

Manager for the Knox County Mayor’s Office, and members of the news media. 

  Commissioner Wright, Chairman, presided. 

  The following proceedings were had and entered of record to-wit: 

* * * * * * 

IN RE: ROLL CALL: 

  Mrs. Kim Ellis, Minutes Clerk to the Knox County Clerk, called the 

roll. 

* * * * * * 

IN RE: DISCUSSION OF THE FISCAL YEAR 2016 – 2017 PROPOSED 

KNOX COUNTY BUDGET: 

  1.  Mr. Andy Adzima, Music Teacher at Inskip Elementary School, 

was present and spoke concerning the budget for Knox County Schools. 

* * * * * * 

  2.  Ms. Kindall Aaron, East Tennessee Children’s Hospital, was 

present and spoke concerning the 2016-2017 proposed Knox County Budget. 

* * * * * * 

  3.  Ms. Blaine Sample, Coordinator for the Community Schools 

Program at Inskip Elementary School, was present and spoke concerning the 

budget for Knox County Schools. 

* * * * * * 

IN RE: ADJOURNMENT: 

  There being no further business to come before the Knox County 

Board of Commissioners, Commissioner Wright declared the meeting adjourned. 

* * * * * * 
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